
APPC Resolution – 5.1.23 Faculty Senate Meeting 
 
“APPC strongly recommends the following: 
• The continuation of the current election process with all candidates included 
• Adherence to the Faculty Constitution in subsequent elections 
• Discussion in the Senate and the Constitution & Bylaws Committee of the intended 
purpose of Art. II §2, including consideration of clarification or elimination of the clause. 
Weighing the costs/benefits of immediate compliance against those of a process of 
implementation that would lead to compliance by the next election cycle, APPC strongly 
favors the latter.” 
 


